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A very warm welcome to the Sunshine class.  We are all looking 

forward to an exciting year ahead! The teacher working in the 

sunshine class this year is Miss Wilson and Mrs Lees and Mrs 

Westwick will support the learning. Please keep an eye out on 

our class page on the school website to see the exciting things 

we get up to. We look forward to working with you over the 

next year, if you have any questions or concerns please 

telephone the office to leave a message and we will get back to 

you or talk to us at the end of the day.  

Miss Wilson ☺  

Diary Dates 

21st September -School 

Photos 

16th and 18th October Parents 

evening  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance: 

Please make sure your 

child arrives promptly at 

the start of the school 

day and arrives on time 

at 8.55am. Should your 

child arrive late, you 

must register at the late 

door just off the 

playground. 

The children finish at 

3:15 and you will collect 

them from outside the 

classroom.  
 

Spare clothes 

At times the children get 

wet when playing so we ask 

that they have a spare set 

of clothes in their bag. 
P.E. 

The Sunshine class will 

have PE on Wednesday and 

we will not be getting 

changed into PE kit just 

yet. We will send a note 

when we are ready to 

change this. 
 

   Sunshine super stories 

Over the term the children will 

begin to bring a book home to 

share with you. This might not 

be a book that the children will 

be able to read but we are 

excited for them to have an 

adult read it with them and 

enjoy looking at the pictures.  

PLEASE ENSURE ALL 

CLOTHES AND 

WATER BOTTLES 

ARE LABELLED 

CLEARLY WITH 

YOUR CHILD’S 

NAME AND CLASS. 

Sunshine Curriculum Autumn 1 

Theme: All about me. 

Literacy: Oi frog! We’re going on a bear hunt.  

Maths: Match, sort and compare amounts and sizes. Exploring 

patterns. 

Take a look at the knowledge organiser to see how you can hope your 

child at home.  
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